
It is with great sadness that we have to inform members that  

John Pettener 

passed away on, 22nd November 2020. 

 

Details of the funeral arrangements are not known at present 
but we will update members as soon as they are available. 

 

The Proprietor, Paul Lander, Captains, Vice Captain, Lady 
President and members of Alder Root send their sincere 

condolences to John’s family 


